
Maths

In Maths this week, the children were very excited to start using rulers to measure

length. They learnt to begin measuring at the ‘zero’ and practised using the rulers to

measure straight lines to the nearest centimetre. We also continued subtracting

numbers within ten and writing subtraction number sentences that represented word

problems.

Phonics

We have been recapping our new sounds this week, focusing on reading words

containing these sounds:

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have had a busy week of Nativity rehearsals and we can’t wait to perform to

you next week! It was also Year 1’s turn to lead a Friday worship, where we told the

rest of the school about how we have been trying hard to be ‘bucket fillers’ and

sharing all the kind things the children have been doing. Year 1 did a great job at

talking in front of the rest of the school and leading worship today!

Woodland Learning

We had a lovely Woodland Learning session on Monday. We were very lucky with

the weather and the children enjoyed making dens and bug hotels out of pipes,

playing in the leaves, making musical instruments out of pots and pans and climbing

trees!
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We hope you all have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Mockler, Mrs Robinson, Mrs Millar and Miss Hall

Spellings

south

ground

mouth

about

out

sound

Optional spellings

house pouch

around mouse

English

In English, we made predictions about what we thought would happen next in our

‘Pumpkin Soup’ story. The children wrote their predictions in their own words, trying

to add as much detail as possible.

In SPaG we have been consolidating all we have learnt about writing sentences this

term, by writing sentences with clear finger spaces, capital letters and full stops. We

have also been unscrambling and ordering words into a sentence to make sure the

sentence makes sense.


